Hannah Elliott

R
From: Vondalee Highly <vondalee121@yah
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 9:00 AM w&rbj( COUNTY
To: Plan
Subject: Dollar General APR 09 2024

PLANNING DEPT

My husband and | are totally opposed to a Dollar General up Juniper Canyon. There is no need. It would disrupt traffic
which is already bad. Please just say NO!!!!

Sent from my iPhone
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recognize the sender and know the content is safe]




